
 

GENERAL SERVICES ADMINISTRATION 
FEDERAL TELECOMMUNICATIONS SERVICE 

P.O. BOX 200010 
ST.  LOUIS, MO 63120-0010 

 REPLY TO 
ATTENTION OF 

 
 
November 15, 2005 
 
 
TO:  Eric Logan 
 Global Account Manager 
 SBC Federal Solutions 
 500 E. 8th Street, Room 1276 
 Kansas City, MO  64106 
 
Dear Mr. Logan, 
 
The General Services Administration, a federal government agency, on behalf of National Geospatial-
Intelligence Agency (NGA), will require new ISDN-PRI telephone service from SBC at 3200 S. 2nd 
Street, St. Louis, Missouri.  This service will be required to support a new PBX system that has been 
ordered by NGA and is planned for installation on February 3, 2006.  We are requesting that SBC provide 
a block of 10,000 consecutive DID telephone numbers, an entire prefix, to meet the needs of this 
customer.   It is necessary that the DID numbers be a consecutive block of 10,000 numbers due to 
compatibility with our Defense Switched Network that provides dialing to other Department of Defense 
sites worldwide.  It is our understanding from SBC that there are no available telephone numbers to meet 
our request for service.  However, we understand that until recently, SBC had available the entire 314/676 
prefix, but that most of this prefix was inadvertently returned to NeuStar.  SBC is our chosen service 
provider and we understand that they might escalate to the state utility commission.   
 
It is important that we know whether these numbers will be made available as soon as possible as this 
impacts the transition to the new telephone system at NGA.   
 
Thank you for your prompt attention to this request. 
 
Sincerely, 
//S// 
Kenneth Melvin 
 
 
   
 

EXHIBIT B


